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Dear Senators,  

I am concerned that confined animal feeding operations only benefit a few while 

having a tremendous costs to other stakeholders in our state. I'm particular, I am 

concerned about the impact on small and independent farmers who are displaced by 

animal products from CAFOs, as well as the tremendous environmental impact on 

the surrounding areas as well as the low standards of animal welfare. Please 

consider this bill to further evaluate the impacts of CAFOs and potential regulation. 

 

Thank you, 

Julian Pscheid 

Portland, OR  


